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Friday 24th November 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We have decided as a school to support the Christmas Shoebox appeal for the local homeless in 

Peterborough.  The boxes are for adult homeless people, so please can we ask that no children’s 

items are sent in. 

 

As a school we are hoping to fill 8 shoeboxes-one from each class in school and one from the staff.   

 

We are requesting unisex donations such as: 

Toiletries: shampoo, conditioner, shower gel, wet wipes, toothpaste, tooth brushes, mouthwash, 

Vaseline, lip balm, face cloth, hand cream, hairbrush or comb  

Treats: chocolate, sachets of hot chocolate or coffee, cup of soup, biscuits or snack bars  

Essentials: hat, gloves, scarf, silver foil blanket  

Others: small towel, a book, a notepad & pen, a torch with batteries, travel first aid or tissues  

Anything practical for a homeless or less fortunate adult will be greatly appreciated.  

And most importantly a Christmas Card with a little message. 

Each class teacher will be receiving donations from Monday 27th November to Wednesday 

6th December 2017. Items will need to be in school by Wednesday 6th December so that each 

class has time to wrap/decorate and make the box up.   

We are also a collection point for any shoeboxes that you may complete at home.  Please bring 

completed shoeboxes to the school office. 

Any queries/questions please contact the school office.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs Reynolds                Mrs Fox and School Council 

Head Teacher     HLTA 


